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    Infant 

    School 
 

 

Our value of the 

month is Courage 

Newsletter 

Our Carnival is on Thursday 6th 

July at 1.30pm, we hope you can all 

come and watch us, we spend the 

week making props with the  

children come and see their  

wonderful creations. Also we will be  

performing dancing and singing 

in our playground. 

We also have Dane Ghyll School, 

Hindpool Nursery and  

St James RC School joining in. 

Our school 

day is  

changing  
 

in September our 

hours have to 

change with  

instruction from the Government,  

our new hours will be: 

8.50am till 3.20pm every day 

More information to follow regarding breakfast 

clubs and after school care 

We break 
up for 
Summer 

on  
 

Wednesday 19th July 1.05pm 

School re-opens  
Wednesday 6th September 

Well done 

 to all our  

children for 

taking part in 

our first  

Dance-a-Thon 

We raised the grand total of £1,335.60 

This will go towards the cost of our 

school trips. 

We really appreciate your support.  

Thank you again 

We hope everyone has a  
relaxing Summer and we will see 

our new Reception children,  
children moving into Year 1 and 2 

in September 

We wish our Year 2 a happy 
goodbye may they take with them 
lots of happy memories, we will 

miss them all so 
much but we 

wish them every 
happiness in 

their next step 
of education 

onto  
Junior School 

After school care will finish for the 

school year on Friday 14th July. 

Thank you for all your support 

It will re-start again in September. 

Year 2s leavers  

assembly will be on 

Monday 17th July 

at 2.15pm 

Don’t forget your 

tissues!!! 

Year 2 are also  

invited to come 

back to school on 

Monday 17th July at 

5pm-7pm for pizza 

and a movie!!! 


